
19/11/2020 

MR Andrew Gregory 
133 Hudson Parade ST 
Clareville NSW 2107 
info@andrewgregory.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I made a submission on the 13/10/20.
The concerns outlined in my previous submission are still valid, this DA removes all significant 
trees, which are threatened and make our area unique. The development will have a negative 
impact on wildlife corridors, habitat and climate. 

Sent: 19/11/2020 6:58:03 PM
Subject: Online Submission


